
2

Meet       

We believe the best way to find out about our courses and what Sussex and Brighton really 
have to offer is by meeting us in person. That’s why our International Liaison Officers travel to 
around 30 countries each year to visit exhibitions, agent offices, schools and universities. 
Back at Sussex, our Events Coordinators are here to help you with information or arrange  
a visit to our campus if you have the chance to come to the UK. 

We think it’s important we get to know you before you apply to Sussex. We want to hear 
about your academic interests, your ambitions and your plans to study abroad.  
So wherever you live now, we look forward to meeting you and helping you on your journey.

International Liaison Team
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From left to right: Katie Floyd, Amanda Barton,  

John Sander, Victoria Shaw, Terry O’Donnell, Dr Philip Baker 

Inset: Beverley Traylen, Katherine Jarvis
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